
178 Eldridge Road, Condell Park NSW 2200
P 02 9709 2111          F 02 9709 3260

www.clubcondellpark.com.au

Dear Members

We thank you for your patience as we navigate yet another wave of COVID 19. 

Having regard to social distancing and other COVID 19 concerns and in consideration 

of health and safety of all stakeholders we regret to inform you the AGM set down for 

30th January 2022 has been cancelled. In place of the face-to-face AGM the club will 

provide all relevant AGM information electronically.  

For further information with regard to financial reports, general questions and avenues 

in which a member can pose a question to the Board of Directors if they wish to 

do so, please go to www.clubcondellpark.com.au notices or, alternatively forward 

your questions to the Board of Directors in writing between Monday 31st January to 

Wednesday 10th February, 2022  - by post 178 Eldridge Rd, Bankstown NSW 2200 or 

email inquiries@clubcondellpark.com.au. 

Reports: also available at reception.

All questions will receive a prompt reply.

Please include your name and membership number on all correspondence please.  

Shane Scanlon-Keevers
CEO
The Bankstown Trotting Recreational Club Ltd.
t/a Club Condell Park
ABN: 78 000 348 809


